

#### ST SAVIOUR CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

FOLD ROAD, STONECLOUGH, RADCLIFFE, MANCHESTER M26 1EU Telephone:01204 333437 Email:office@st-saviourringley.bolton.sch.uk

## NEWSLETTER FOR WEEK COMMENCING 17<sup>th</sup> December 2018

Monday	Class 4 trip to Liverpool
Tuesday	
Wednesday	
Thursday	Party Day - see below for further information
Friday	Christmas Service in Church 9:15am, School finishes 3:15pm

### Last Weeks Attendance Figures

Rec -99.68%, Year 1- 97.33%, Year 2 - 98.33%, Year 3 -97.33%, Year 4 -97%, Year 5 -98.67%, Year 6 -99.67%. Congratulations to Reception this week.

Thank you to everyone who came to our productions last week. I know the children loved to perform in front of all of you. Thank you also to the PTA for providing the refreshments, it was much appreciated.

We have made the draw for the hampers and they've all been claimed. With the money raised from this and the matched funding, the grand total for the Christmas Fair is over £4000. Thanks to everyone involved in the PTA, and the organisation of the event, it is a fantastic effort.

The school is delighted with the recent primary school league table results which put us joint  $10^{th}$  in Bolton. This maintains the very high consistency of key stage 2 results over a number of years.

Year 6 went to the Bolton Museum last week and then joined Greenfold Special School children at the Emmanuel Mission Carol Concert. They were a real credit to the school on both trips.

We say goodbye to our three students at the end of the week. It has been great to have them at St Saviours and we all wish them well for the rest of this year.

Thursday is Party Day, children can come in their own clothes. We will be joined by Rock Kidz & Father Christmas. We are asking for a contribution of £3 for the Rock Kidz activities, this can be done on SIMS Agora under the 'Events' tab.

Our Christmas Service will take place on Friday in church at 9:15am. Family members are most welcome to join us.

There are still places available to book for Yoga Club for Year 5 & 6, and Multi Skills for Year 3 & 4, both clubs begin when we return in the new year.

If you wish to book for Breakfast/Afterschool Club for the week we return to school in January, booking forms and payments must be with school before 1:30pm this Friday  $21^{st}$  December (our last day).

Please use the school website www.stsaviourschool.com for any missed letters. To log into the online payment system click on the following link <a href="https://www.payyourschool.co.uk">www.payyourschool.co.uk</a> Subscribe to receive our weekly newsletter by email or download our mobile app, where you can find info about Newsletters, Calendar Dates, latest news and photos. The app is available from the Google Play Store and the App Store, search for School Jotter. Follow us on Facebook & Twitter at @stsaviource.

If you need to change any information we hold for your child ie contact information, consents, please contact the school office.

#### SPECIAL MENTION

Well done to the following children who have worked hard last week in school Reception-Imogen, Class 1-Ewa, Class 2-Max, Class 3-James, Class 4-Bella, Class 5-Kenan, Class 6-Harley



# DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

School Re-opens - Tuesday 8th January 2019